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               ***STATEMENT*** 
 

SAN FRANCISCO FILM COMMISSION RELEASES 
STATEMENT ON CANCELLATION OF HBO’S 
“LOOKING”  
 
“The San Francisco Film Commission is saddened to hear that 
the San Francisco-based HBO series, Looking, has been 
cancelled. 
 
We would like to take a moment to extend a tremendous 
Thank You to HBO and the hardworking cast and crew for 
several years of dedication creating this series in our city. This 
one production created hundreds of local jobs for our talented 
production community and highlighted unique elements of our 
city like no other series has done. 
 
Looking championed the way for modern LGBT-based 
storytelling, and for that we are forever grateful. The San 
Francisco Film Commission is honored that HBO chose our 
city for this groundbreaking television series. 
 
Here’s Looking at you, working with you and creating historical 
television with you.”       
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